
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas to the Union Gospel Mission 
Vancouver 
 
December 22, 2022 
 
On Thursday, December 22, 2022, the Director of 
Union Organizing, Ben Hennessy and Business Agent 
Mike Hennessy stopped by the Union Gospel Mission 
on 601 E. Hastings in Vancouver, BC, to present a 
$5,000 donation on behalf of Teamsters, Local Union 
No. 31. 
 
The Union Gospel Mission does important work by 
providing hope to people in need by giving warm 
shelter and meals and helping people courageously 
transform their lives out of poverty, homelessness, and 
addiction. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all on behalf 
of Teamsters Local 31 and our more than 8,300 
hardworking members in British Columbia and the 
Yukon Territory, including general truck drivers, 
couriers, public sector, warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, school bus drivers and 
monitors, lumber, pulp and paper workers and limousine chauffeurs. 
 
(L-R) Director of Union Organizing Ben Hennessy, UGM Development Coordinator Carissa 
Konesky, and Business Agent Mike Hennessy 
 

 


